
PShR Board Meeting  
Phone conference September 7, 2017 * 7:30pm CT 
 
Members present Lucy Stafford, Nicole Mauser-Storer, Marty Power, Holly Kemmis, Holly 
Haddenham, and Linda Rudolphi.  

7:33pm meeting called to order 

Secretary’s report: The August meeting minutes were approved previously via email.  

Inspection planning 

Marty said that there are 8 horses signed up for the inspection.  

1 Arabian 

1 Shagya-Arabian Mare 

2 Shagya Geldings 

4 Sport horses   

Discussion on the weekend schedule. Confirmation of attendance has been received from all 
Judges and riders. Advertising and entry fees will over the expected costs.  

The program is about 48 pages long. We will have 30 copies printed and available.  

For set up the big item is the Jumping chute.  The chute will need to be set up and then taken 
down.  

Meal plans were discussed. Marty will collect meal reservations. 

Welcome packets will include a stall card with the owner information. Linda will have file for 
each horse prepared that includes scoresheets.  

The judge’s gifts are ready.  

Nicole and Holly K are going to work on getting the 2016 inspection pictures added to the 
website.  

Meeting is adjourned.  

 

Minutes submitted by Holly Haddenham 

 


